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The people of NSW expect the government to look after and care for our heritage assets, not sell off 
and/or demolish them.  
It is a disgraceful moment in time for the history and heritage of NSW when you expect people to 
have to provide submissions to protect our heritage in NSW.  
It’s amazing how low Gladys and her government will go to get their hands on and sell off the 
heritage assets of NSW to benefit their developer mates and obviously getting personal kick backs 
for these deals.  
We shouldn’t be wasting parliament time and money on gathering submissions to save our heritage 
we should be using it to have a proper inquiry into the rorts and corruption of this government that 
requested this so they can authorise to destroy the heritage assets that belong to the people of 
NSW, they don’t personally belong to the current destructive NSW government, and that is why 
there is laws in regards to protecting our heritage, to protect us against governments such as this 
current government who want to destroy and destruct our heritage which is evident in this current 
inquiry by them and why there is this submission request, that most of the NSW public know nothing 
about.  
I see the want to demolish or even try to move Willow Grove as an attack on our heritage, we don’t 
have any skilled company with the experience and knowledge of destructing this building and 
putting it in storage and then putting it back together exactly as it is today. So it will be a costly 
exercise that will fail, and then we’ll be told accidents happen when they destroy parts of it in the 
process.  
Also the grounds that Willow Grove are on are part of its heritage. Moving it elsewhere will never be 
the same and will ruin its heritage value and the history of Willow Grove. 
To me, the attempt to demolish and/move Willow Grove elsewhere would be like the Victorian 
Government destroying Rippon Lea in Elsternwick, Victoria an inner Melbourne suburb, and 
therefore in my eyes is the NSW Government trying to murder and destroy our Heritage in our state.  
We don’t have many of our old historic buildings left and all that are remaining should be preserved 
and maintained for our state and national heritage assets including their buildings and the grounds 
they are on. 


